
Page 1 of 9 
 

 

End of 2014 - 2018 Term Survey of Local 

Boards & Committees 

 

Presented at the February 25, 2019 Council Workshop 

 

 

These results represent a summary of responses from 21 

Members from the following Local Boards & Committees:    

 Accessibility Advisory Committee 

 Appeal Committee 

 Audit Committee 

 Committee of Adjustment 

 Elman W. Campbell Museum Board 

 Heritage Newmarket Advisory Committee 

 Newmarket Economic Advisory Committee 

 Newmarket Environmental Advisory Committee 

 Property Standards Committee 

 

Note:  The survey was sent to all Committee Members, but not 

all completed the survey.  
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The mandate of my Committee is clear. 

 

Is the Committee completing work in accordance with its 

mandate? 
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The Committee Members are aware of Council’s plans and 

actions. 

The Committee considers Council’s plans in determining its 

recommendations. 

 



Page 4 of 9 
 

Would you recommend any amendments to the mandate of 

the Board/Committee you serve on? 

 

 

How satisfied are you with your role as a Committee 

Member? 

 



Page 5 of 9 
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Do you believe the Committee is being adequately supported 

by staff? 

 

 

Do you require an additional training as it relates to your role 

as a Member? 
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Do you feel that additional training related to meeting 

procedures is required? 

 

 

How effective would different kinds of public events be in 

engaging the public? 
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Would you be interested in participating in meetings 

electronically? 

 

Would you consider another term as a Committee Member in 

the future? 
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Would you refer another person to serve as a Member on one 

of Newmarket’s Committees? 

 

 


